
 

English: 

In Year 1 we would like the 
children to continue to; Use 
capital letters, finger spaces 
and full stops correctly. Join 
sentences with and/ or 
because.  
 
We will be looking at 
different books and texts to 
help us with our writing, 
Here comes Mr Postmouse, 
There’s a lion in my 
cornflakes, We are going on 
a bear hunt and much more! 
We will create our own 
poems and reports where we 
can apply all of our 
knowledge to longer pieces 
of writing. We will be also 
looking at informative pieces 
of text to help us write a 
fact file. 
 

 

Science: 

 
 

 
We will be looking at Animal 
groups including Humans. The 
Children will also find out what 
food animals need to survive. 
We will also learn about the 
structure of plants and trees 
and what they need to grow 
well. 
 
 
 
 

 

Year 1 Spring Term  2022 

Homework- All homework will be 

expected to be handed in on Monday 

morning – this includes reading books 

and records. Thank you.  
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Art/ DT 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
History/Geography 

In History we will be comparing toys used in the 
past to toys used today. We will investigate and 
discuss the changes that have taken place and 
why. 
 
In Geography we will be investigating our school 
grounds. Children will explore their school 
environment using first-hand observation and 
experience to enhance their awareness along 
with essential map skills and fieldwork. 
 

Religious Education: 
We begin this term by 
learning about the 
healing and teaching 
done by Jesus. Later 
on we will think about 
how we can share in 
Jesus’ life and how we 
can become disciples 
of the Lord in our 
modern world.  
 
As move closer to the 
end of term we will 
focus on our Lenten 
preparations and the 
events of Holy Week.   
 

In Maths this term we will 
be learning to count 
forwards, backwards and 
write numbers to 20.  
 
We will also be looking at:  
 
Number- addition and 
subtraction within 20.  
 
Place value- understanding 
numbers to 50.  
 
Measurement– length and 
height, weight and 
Volume. 
 
In class we will also be 
asking the children to 
practice their number 
formation and number 
recognition.  
 
 

We will be continuing to further 
develop our computer skills this 
term. The class will have one 
timetabled computer suite slot 
each week and will also have 
opportunities to use our 
interactive white board and class 
computer. We will be focusing on 
our computer skills such as typing 
and also our word programming 

skills. 

PE times for Year One will 
take place on Monday and 
Friday. The children will be 
expected to have their full PE 
kit in school every day as 
there may be times when we 
have to change our P.E days. 
During this term we will be 
learning about Dance and 
Target games. 
 

In DT we will be designing and making a 
Moving storybook and experimenting 
with different types of sliding 
mechanisms.   
In Art lessons we will be learning about 
different artists and their work.  

 


